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Existing hand-dug holes in embankment

There are currently a number of holes in the existing earth embankment. It is possible that these have a positive impact on flood risk to properties in Violet’s Lane during smaller flood events of up to 20% probability, slightly lowering peak flood levels.

Flood modelling indicates that in the larger 1% probability event the holes can potentially increase the risk of flooding; this is because the field on the right bank can become drowned out with flood water, reducing storage available during the peak of the flood event and so exacerbating flood risk. The increase in flooding could be up to 20cm to the homes on Violet’s Lane. 
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